In 2019, our Homeowners' Association engaged Advantage Construction to
repair storm damage which occurred to our buildings in 2018. | am a board
member of this HOA and we worked with Advantage's representatives Josh
Lungstrom and Matthew Vilven almost exclusively on a regular and often
daily basis. This project replaced all roofing, siding, gutters, garage doors
and some windows on seventeen buildings with thirty-four homeowners.
Josh and Matt guided us from damage evaluation through completion of
construction over a twelve month period. They were instrumental in working
with our insurance adjuster, scheduling crews, assisting us in the selection
of materials, and monitoring the entire process, from the initial financials to
the details of final yard cleanup. | recommend them for their communication
skills, knowledge of process/product, and their ability to react quickly and
candidly to issues or questions that arise.

David Holm
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